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December 20, 2019 

Chair and Members of the 
Strategic Priorities and Policy Committee 

Re: Appointment to the London Police Services Board 
_____________________________________________________________________ 

It has been my privilege to serve as a member of the London Police Services Board and as 
Chair for the past two terms.  Through my time as a member of the London Police Services 
Board (LPSB), I have learned much from the women and men of the London Police Services 
who bravely serve and protect our city.   

It has also been my privilege to work with the Chiefs, Deputies and the LPSB with leading the 
way on all fronts.  I am proud of all the work that has been accomplished by senior police 
leadership and every member of the London Police Services. 

I believe that during my time as Chair and member of the LPSB, I have made a positive 
contribution. There is a need for more women to serve on all of our Boards and Commission.   I 
therefore request that Municipal Council support the appointment of Councillor Maureen 
Cassidy to the LPSB at the end of my tenure as Chair on January 16, 2020 to continue building 
on the good work already done. 

I therefore am seeking support of the following recommendation: 

“That Councillor Maureen Cassidy BE APPOINTED as a member of the London  
Police Services Board, for the term ending November 15, 2022. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mo Salih 
Councillor, Ward 3 


